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Yass Road, Bungendore Road and 
Ellerton Drive intersection upgrade 

March 2025

Planning is under way to upgrade the intersection of Yass Road, Bungendore Road and 
Ellerton Drive in Queanbeyan East, to improve traffic flow and road safety. The project is in 
development and a proposed design is now available for community feedback.  

Transport for NSW acknowledges the Traditional Custodians of the lands on 
which the project is being built and pay our respect to Elders past and present.

Current intersection of Yass Road, Bungendore Road and Ellerton Drive

Project update

Key features: 
Key features of the proposal include: 

• removing the roundabout

• installing traffic signals

• constructing additional lanes on all approaches
for through traffic and right turning vehicles

• constructing dedicated left turn lanes on all
approaches to the intersection

• signalising pedestrian crossings on all roads at
the intersection

• removing the pedestrian underpass under
Ellerton Drive

• upgrading footpaths and connecting to existing
path networks

• installing on-road cycle lanes on Ellerton Drive
and Yass Road.

Have your say
The community is invited to provide 
feedback on the proposed design of the 
intersection upgrade.  This feedback will 
help us understand your priorities or 
concerns, which will inform the detailed 
design. 

You can provide your feedback by completing the 
survey at transport.nsw.gov.au/ybe or by scanning the 
QR code. You can also email or write to us. 

Feedback closes Sunday 13 April 2025.

Community information sessions
You are invited to meet the team and learn more 
about the project at one of our pop-up sessions:

Outside Spotlight
Wednesday 2 April, 3pm - 5pm

Riverside Plaza (near Coles)
Thursday 3 April, 10am - 2pm
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http://nswroads.work/yass-bugendore-ellerton
http://nswroads.work/yass-bugendore-ellerton


southprojects@transport.nsw.gov.au www.transport.nsw.gov.au/ybe PO Box 477 Wollongong NSW 2520 

Contact us
If you would like to know more about this work, contact the project team:
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Short term improvement work
While development has been under way for the long-term upgrade of the intersection, minor work has been carried 
out to improve traffic efficiency and pedestrian safety in the short term. 

In April 2024, an additional lane was provided on Ellerton Drive to allow right turn movements and increase capacity 
for through traffic. A new pedestrian refuge with ramps was also installed to improve safety for pedestrians crossing 
Bungendore Road.

Monitoring of the intersection has shown a noticeable improvement in morning peak hour travel times on Ellerton 
Drive since the short term improvement work was completed.
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